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Mr Tarnjit Chahal
Project Director
WestConnex 3B Rozelle Interchange 
Transport for NSW
20-44 Ennis Road
MILSONS POINT NSW 2061

18/02/2021

Dear Mr Chahal
WestConnex Rozelle Interchange (SSI 7485)

Condition E94 Report

I refer to the document titled ‘ONVR Condition of Approval E94 Report’ Revision 3, dated 18 January
2021 submitted for information as required by condition E94 of the project approval. 

I understand the document:
 has been reviewed by Transport for NSW and no issues were raised;
 has been endorsed by the Acoustic Advisor, John Hutchinson, of Hutchinson and Weller as required

by condition E94.

The Department’s consideration of the report has concluded, and I understand that you have responded
to previous requests for further information. 

I can advise that the Department will not be issuing any additional comments on this matter. 

You have advised that the Operational Noise and Vibration Review required by condition of approval E92
will soon be lodged with the Department. 

If you have further enquiries on this matter please contact Carl Dumpleton at
Carl.Dumpleton@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
A/Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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